
From: janicemcneal@janicemcneal.com
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: CB-20-00002 McNeal Suncadia Lot Combination
Date: Thursday, March 5, 2020 1:37:39 PM
Attachments: Combining Lots 203035 and 203036 McNeal.pdf

Hi Rachael,
It was a pleasure speaking to you today about our new home that we are
planning to build in Suncadia. This email is to confirm our payment has
been made for both lots for the year, and we have attached our letter we
received today from the HOA.
 
Thank you again for your guidance and assistance. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Janice McNeal
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